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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Assistant Vice-President
P.O. Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690 '

Gentlemen:*

Your. letter dated August 17, 1978, requested a re-evaluation of our,

preliminary review of you' llay 11, 1978 application as it relates to .r

license amendment fees pursuant to 10 CFR Part 170 for the inter-station,

transfer of spent fuel for Dresden Units 2 and 3 and Quad-Cities Units 1 *

and 2.

As you requested, we asked the technical staff to review the fee classifi-
cation again considering your additional information of August 17. Based

1

on this review, it appears that the Class III and I fees you paid for each t

i of the tuo Stations are correct. As indicated in previous correspondence, '

a final determination of classification is made when the review effort is I

complete. ,

.0~ '

William 0 itiller, Chief '

License Fee ilanagement Branch '

Office of Administration
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